Kimberly School District #414
REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY23
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 19, 2023

ITEM# 10B8 MODULAR BUILDING PURCHASE
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Due to the increased demand for more space in the Extended Resource Room, Kimberly School District is in
need of an additional classroom, office, and therapy space at KES. We would like to recommend that a
modular building that would house two classrooms be purchased and placed south of KES. The modular would
be utilized to house a classroom, therapist offices, and therapy space. As the estimate for a new modular is
over $200,000, we would need to advertise an RFP for a new or used modular building. We would like to
request the approval of the advertisement for an RFP for a modular classroom.

Recommendation: The administration recommends the Kimbelry School Board of Trustees approve the
advertisement of and RFP for a modular classroom.



